
 

Enjoy 20% off your accommodation rates with us! 

Book four nights with us, using one or a combination of our Kenya properties and enjoy a 20% discount 
off your accommodation rates with us! 

Why not combine Governors’ Mugie House in Laikipia and Loldia House in the Great Rift with any of our 
Mara camps for a truly culture-rich and conservation-focused itinerary. For any enquiries or bookings, 
please contact us. 

Terms and conditions for this offer:  

• Four night minimum stay at any of our Kenya properties only (you can combine any of our Kenya 
properties for this offer). 

• Receive a 20% discount off your accommodation rates. 

• Your booking must be confirmed with us by the 31st December 2021, to qualify for this offer. 

• This offer is applicable to new bookings only. 

• Accommodation must be used before 31st May 2022. 

• Offer is not applicable over our Christmas or New Year dates (24th – 31st Dec 2021 inclusive). 

• Regional flights must be booked on Governors’ Aviation. 

• This offer cannot be combined with any other offers currently available. 

• Regrettably this offer is not applicable to resident rates. 

• This offer may be withdrawn by Governors’ at any time. 



• We will require a 20% deposit on confirmation, which is refundable if you cannot travel for reasons 
relating to Covid-19. 

• Please see below our easy booking terms, which will give you peace of mind when booking a safari 
during Covid-19. 

 

We know that these are uncertain times and there is concern around global travel; therefore we would 
like to give you peace of mind when booking a safari with us. 

With regards to the Coronavirus pandemic, we are watching and monitoring the situation as it evolves. 
As it is a complex scenario which can change by the day, we are being sympathetic to the effect the 
situation is having on people’s desire to travel; we do not want people undertaking what should be a 
trip of a lifetime, under duress. We would like to give our clients the confidence to book knowing that if 
you do, the Governors’ Camp Collection will give you the flexibility to change your travel dates or receive 
a refund, if circumstances change. 

For any new bookings that are booked and confirmed before the 31st December 2021 and travelling any 
time from now until 31st December 2022, we have introduced Temporary Relaxed Payment and 
Cancellation Terms to help you confidently book a safari with us. 

 

 


